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MEDIA ADVISORY - FURTHER REDUCTION IN  EDMOND DISPOSAL WELL 

VOLUMES 

 

Following technical conferences with the Oklahoma Corporation Commission’s Oil and Gas 

Conservation Division (OGCD), operators of 3 wells in the Edmond area have agreed to stop 

disposal into the Arbuckle formation. This action will result in a 95 percent reduction of current  

injection into the Arbuckle within a 10 mile radius around the recent earthquake activity in 

Edmond.  

 

For all other Arbuckle disposal wells within the 15,000 square mile earthquake Area of Interest, 

including Edmond, previous volume reductions remain in effect. 

 
  

 
             

-OCC- 

All OCC advisories and releases are available at www.occeweb.com  

 

Editors, Producers: See attached latest (as of 8/6) earthquake rate charts. 

http://www.occeweb.com/

